
From: Greg Gattuso  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 3:38 PM 
To: Rampson, Wendy 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline "Cut Through" road  
 
Dear Ms. Rampson,  
  
As a Lansdowne homeowner and a parent of a Lawton Elementary School student, I am 
concerned about plans for the condo development at 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd. to 
construct a paved “cut-through” road connecting Ann Arbor Saline Rd. and Lambeth 
Drive.  
 
Whatever the intent of the builder, it is obvious to anyone familiar with Ann 
Arbor traffic that this road would quickly and inevitably become a shortcut to 
Scio Church Rd. and Seventh St. at the expense of homeowners and residents along 
Ascot Rd. and Chaucer Dr. – a quiet neighborhood dating back 50 years.  
 
This shortcut must be stopped in order to maintain the integrity of our quiet 
neighborhood and the safety of Lawton Elementary School children. I hope I can 
count on your support to protect our neighborhood and vote against the traffic, 
noise, pollution and safety hazards that this shortcut would create.  
  
Cordially yours,  
 
Greg Gattuso  
Home owner & parent  
1625 Morehead Dr., Ann Arbor 
(917) 803-0525 
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